
Supporting people 
Connecting communities 

Our plan for having a good life in Camden 



Camden wants you 
to… 

•Be as independent as 
possible

•Have more choice and 
control

•Be involved in decisions 



We plan to…

• Focus on what is most 
important to you.

•Recognise your 
strengths and your 
networks.

•Help you stay connected 
in your community.



So we held meetings with 
residents of Camden and 
they told us what matters to 
them.

People with learning 
disabilities were there.

We need to know if we are 
doing well and getting it right.



This is what we will aim to do

This is what people told us



We will know if we are getting it right by 

giving you lots of opportunities to give 

feedback:

• Resident questionnaire – done by someone 

else so we are checking the checkers.

• Social workers and their managers will be 

asking citizens often if they are happy or not 

with the service.

• Group meetings to give you a chance to 

share your views. 

• We will make sure that citizens are at the 

centre of making decisions about their life. 



What next…

• We will show you the 
questionnaire questions and 
you can tell us if they make 
sense.

• Next year we will come back 
to CBUG and tell you the 
results of the surveys. 2020


